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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000491 
Date 6 October 2016 
 

Wolverhampton Telecare Service 

 
Request: 
 
My request is for the full names and addresses of all the companies who, if carried 
out, submitted a PQQ and/ or ITT for this tender and whether they were successful 
or not, as well as details of the contract value and renewal date of contract. 
 
If no tender has taken place please provide details of how the service is provided 
across the county and a contact name of who manages the service. 
 
In respect of your above question, it has been established after careful 
consideration,  that the Council does not hold the above information at this moment 
in time as the above service is out to tender.  Consequently, we are unable to 
provide any information relating to the above, and are informing you as required by 
Section 1(1) (a) of the Act, that states:  
 
"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 
Please note that under Section 16 of the FOI Act (duty to provide advice and 
assistance), I can inform you that the contract will be awarded in the first week in 
December 2016 and if you wish to submit a new request after this time period we will 
then be in a better position to respond to your questions. 
 
 
 
 


